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GREETINGS FROM PASTOR 
DEAR BROTHERS AND SISTERS, 
 

How are you? I believe, with the grace of God, you all are 

doing well. Yesterday, I had a chance to meet with our Sub-

Regional Leader Rev. Demian Dunkley, and he confirmed 

that True Mother will be attending our Northeast Sub-

Regional Rally on November 12 at the Nassau Coliseum on 

Long Island, NY. It's a great blessing for the USA and 

particularly for the Northeast Sub-Region. As individuals, 

families, and communities let's really become one with True 

Mother so that we can bring victory to God and True 

Parents. 

 

During the August 28th victory celebration, True Mother 

asked all of us to completely unite with True Parents to realize 

victory. She said that we all need to reset our mind and body 

properly, let go of all our concepts/opinions and completely 

unite with her. Let us take our True Mother's call to heart and 

make greater efforts. Please read the full speech here. 

 

Thank you so much for your hard work and support. May 

God bless you all. 

 
SINCERELY, 

PASTOR MANOJ JACOB 
  

Sunday Service 

9am and 11am 

Service  

 

  
The Potential 

of a Naughty Boy 
Sermon Given by: 

Rev. Carol Pobanz 
  

Youth Summer 

Service: 

Grade: 1st to 6th 

During 11am Service 
  

Youth Ministry 

Sunday School 2018-

2019 Registration 
 

Sunday School 

registration is open for 

the 2018-2019 year for 

PreK - 7th grade! To 

enroll your children 

please fill out the form. 

First day of Sunday 

School is Sunday, 

September 30th. If you 

have any questions 

contact Rebecca 



 

 

  
  

ACLC 

 

 

  
 

  

Copeland at rebcop@ 

gmail,com.  

 

Registration Here 

  

Youth Ministry 

HARP 
Grade: High School 

First HARP: 

September 7th at 

6:30pm 
 

HARP derives from 

CARP where high 

school aged brothers 

and sisters will get the 

chance to study the 

Divine Principle and 

practice giving simple 

lectures to one 

another. 

Register Here 

 

If there are any 

concern or questions 

please contact 

Yasutaka Ozawa 

(yozawa95@ 

gmail,com or 201-747-

0602) 

First HARP will be: 9/7 

evening @  6:30PM 
  

Exciting News: 

2018-19 GO is 

Now Open! 
Grades: 7th - 12th 

 
We hope to grow 

together with your 

child in both or either 

of these programs in 

this new year of youth 

ministry!  
 

 

Please fill out one form 

for each child who will 

be attending GO this 

year (2018-2019).  

If there are any 

concern or questions 

about your child's 

small group, you can 

contact Yasutaka 

Ozawa (yozawa95@ 

gmail,com or 201-747-

0602) 

First day of GO will be: 



 

 

  REGISTER HERE 
  

  

9/29 
  

LEDA Project 

Monthly Meeting 
 

Date:   September 9, 

2018 (Sunday) 

Time:   1:00 pm 

Place:   O.C. Little 

Ferry, NJ 

Fee:      $ 5.00  

 

Schedule 

  1)   Mr. Nada's Report 

/ Trip in Canada  

  2)  Report by Mr. 

Kawamura and 

Mr. Takahashi / 

Situation of boarts at 

Leda 

  3)   Report by Mr. Bien 

& Mrs. Takahashi / Tour 

of Footsteps of Utopia 

at Paraguay  

 

  3:30 pm    Fellowship ( 

snack) 

 

We are 

looking  forward to 

seeing you at the 

meeting !  
  

 

Event 

Calendar  
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